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Appointment of GSB ex fficio Representative

It is my understanding that Michael Beals, ex fficio representative to the City Council, is no longer
attending Iowa State University. Due to the situation, an appointment needs to be made to fill this
vacancy.

I have recently been informed by Daniel Fischer, President of the Government of the Student Body
(GSB), that Molly Tracy has been selected to serve as the City Council's ex fficio representative.
Therefore, I request that the Council appoint Ms. Tracy, representing the Iowa State University GSB,
as ex fficio student liaison to the City Council.
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